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' October 20, 1995

Georgia Institute of Technology
ATTN: Dr. Ratib A. Karam, Director

Neely Nuclear Research Center
225 North Avenue
Atlanta, GA 30332

SUBJECT: REFERRAL OF ALLEGATION 95-A-0045

Dear Dr. Karam:
i

The enclosure to this letter documents information received during discussions
between Region II personnel and a concerned individual. The NRC has not made
an attempt to ascertain the accuracy of the information supplied by the
individual. The enclosed concerns are provided for your review and so that
you can take the action you deem necessary and appropriate to resolve the
matter. Also, the enclosed information is not being placed in the Public
Document Room. Appropriate safeguards must be applied to the enclosed
information, in view of its unsubstantiated nature, in order to avoid an
unwarranted invasion of privacy or defamation of character of named or
otherwise described entities or individuals.

The concerns identified in the enclosure should contain sufficient information
for follow-up. However, because of the nature of this allegation, you are not
required to submit a written response to the NRC documenting your findings,
the results of your evaluation of these concerns, or any corrective actions 1

that may be deemed necessary.

Should you have any questions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased
to discuss them.

Sincerely,

/s/
Edward J. McAlpine, Chief
Fuel Facilities Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
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